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AUGUST CHALLENGE! 

 

Come join us Thursday, August 16th, 2018 at 6:30pm 

at House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South Washing-

ton Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

There will be a short meeting at 6:30pm and then its time 

to show off your completed August Challenge!  

If you completed your August Challenge, your name will be 

entered into a drawing for a chance at one of several prizes! 

The August meeting will be a potluck picnic.  Please bring a 

dish to share with everyone! 

 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to 

Diana Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi 

Washek (washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“When they’re looking at my work, they’re looking at a painting and they’re 
able to accept it better because it is also a quilt.”        Anonymous   

Treasurers Report - $ 5,26288  
[Main acct $4,906.22; Warm start acct $356.66] 
 
Discussion – 

August meeting, potluck and challenge project due. 
September officer elections coming up at the next guild meeting September 
20th 
Penny brought up Susan Lindsey U Tube lecture on Civil Ware Quilts as 
idea for Sept meeting. 
Program would last about 1 hour. 
Discussion was held regarding guild meeting programs for the upcoming 
year 
Can’t get the church for an October staycation, Penny will see if we can get 
the church for November 16th and 17th 
December Christmas party, challenge will be discussed at the September 
and October meetings 
Need program ideas for January and February, 2019 
Looking at having the spring staycation in March, 2019 
Rummage sale April 18th, 2019 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

Respectfully Submitted:  Del Rae Martin 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—AUGUST 1, 2018 

Present – President – Penny Wolf  Secretary—Taunia Martin   
Treasurer – Susan Schwarz Newsletter Editor—Sandi Washek  
 

 Newsletter Editor Asst. – Diana Trussell 
 
 

Absent—  Past President – Del Rae Martin 
Guest—Louise Selkowe 
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2 days!                       

Don’t  forget……...only 2 

more days left to      

complete your projects 

for the August          

Challenge! 

 

There will be a drawing 

for prizes for those who 

completed their        

challenge! 

 

Good luck!! 

AUGUST CHALLENGE—
2 DAYS TO GO!! 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS APRIL MEETING 
MINUTES—JUNE 21, 2018 

Opening Meeting—Penny Wolf the meeting to order 
 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 2 visitors 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – No report, Cindy Sorenson audited the treasurer’s 
and warm start accounts and found them in good order.  She is still work-
ing on the frozen fabric frolic account.  
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: Barb Wrolstad—Eight layetttes were distributed.  The program 
received several quilt donations at the meeting.  Donations of quilts and 
receiving blankets are always welcome. 
 
Angel Project: No report 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 15—17, 2019, theme and classes have been 

decided. 

National Teacher: We have a signed contract.  The dates are November 1—
3, 2019 
 
Christmas Party Committee—Del Rae Martin reported that the theme and 
challenge have been decided.  More will be revealed at the September meet-
ing. 
 
Old Business: 

President, President elect, Treasurer, Newsletter Editor are needed 
for the upcoming year in September. 

 
New Business: 

 Members are encouraged to enter quilts in the North Dakota State 
Fair.  Entry information is in the newsletter.  Del Rae Martin will 
be taking quilts up on July 13th quilts can be dropped off at her 
clinic until July 12th.  Sandi Washek will be taking quilts up on 
July 16th. You can contact Sandi regarding her quilt drop off dead-
line. 

 
 Marlene Sapa gave a report on the Capitol Quilt Fest progress. 
 
 A survey sheet will be located on the back table at upcoming meet-

ings.  Members are encouraged to complete the survey regarding 
programs they would like to see next year. 

 
 A hostess signup sheet was passed around for the upcoming year. 
 

Announcements: 
 Del Rae Martin announced that Marlene Sapa received second p

 lace on her Minnesota quilt show entry. 

 Edie Scherr discussed the Sew Musical row by row challenge.  For 

 more information contact Edie or go to 

 www.rowbyrowexperience.com  

 Next board meeting will be August 1, 2018 
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JUNE 21, 2018 MEETING 
MINUTES CONTINUED 

Hostess: 

June Hostesses—Material 

Girls 

July Hostesses—No meet-

ing 

August Hostesses—Guild 

Picnic 

 

Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday August 16, 2018, 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

August program will be the 

quilt challenge 

Adjourned Business 

Meeting:  

Meeting Program: 

Del Rae Martin gave a 

presentation on types of 

wool.  Penny Wolf gave a 

presentation on wool dryer 

balls. 

Show and Tell: 

Show and tell was held 
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Ambrielle Hertz  (pictured below) was so excited!  She also commented that she always wanted a big    

ribbon and that we were going to make more quilts this winter! 



RAFFLE QUILT AND QUILT SHOW FOR LOOSE 
THREAD GUILD OF HEBRON 

Submitted by Michele Ripplinger 
 
Loose Thread Guild of Hebron will be having their annual quilt show     
during Hebron’s Fall Festival September 7—9, 2018.  Raffle quilt tickets are 
available from members. 
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NOTE FROM THE            
ASSISTANT NEWSLETTER 

I want to apologize for how 

late the newsletter has 

been getting out this past 

year.   

Starting in September, I 

will make sure that the 

newsletters are sent out no  

later than the Friday      

before the monthly guild 

meetings. 

I appreciate everyone’s 

patience and                    

understanding. 

Thank you, 

Diana Trussell 

PRAIRIE TEXTILE ARTS GUILD 

Submitted by Michele Ripplinger 
 
Prairie Textile Arts Guild (PTAG) has a display at the Bismarck Veterans 
Memorial Public Library NOW until October. 
 
There is a large variety of needlework on display from the mebers. 
 
The group meets in Bismarck from September through May and more   
information can be found on their website:  www.ptagnd.com  
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Now through October 2018:  PTAG Display at Bismarck Veterans 

Memorial Public Library 

 

September 7—9, 2018:  Loose Thread Guild of Hebron’s Annual 

Quilt Show in Hebron 

 

October 18, 2018:  MVQ Guild Meeting 

 

November 2-4, 2018:   Capitol Quilt Show 

 

November 16-17,2018:  MVQ Staycation 

 

February 15-17, 2019:  Frozen Fabric Frolics 

 

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

 


